
Troop 15 Spaghetti Dinner Ticket Sales 2025 
 

There have been some changes in the selling rules/dinner, so please read them.  
 

It is important that the community knows about the dinner and our Troop.  All scouts are being asked to sell 
$500.00 in tickets/donations. All tickets sell for $20.00 each, and the dinner is going to be on Saturday May 
3rd, 2025, from 5-8 pm @ the West Redding Fire House. Please make an effort to sell in your neighborhood 
or with a friend in theirs. 
 
Selling Guidelines 

● Don’t sell alone—bring a buddy! (Use the buddy system.) 
● Wear your full Class A uniform: you represent scouting, so make a good impression! 
● For the first week, only sell on your own street.  After that, any street is fair game. 
● Introduce yourself.  Tell people about the troop and your favorite activities. 
● Donations are always welcome and accepted (however we cannot directly just ask for donations). 
● Make checks payable to Redding Troop 15 

● No cash? No problem. Refer to the Payment Instruction Sheet for steps on how to process a credit 
card payment using your Square QR Code and your customer’s smartphone.  

● Say “thank you,” regardless of whether someone buys a ticket or makes a donation. 
 

 
Scout Sales Goal 
We ask that each scout bring in at least $500.00 in sales/donations.  This is our only fundraiser for the year, 
which provides for all of Troop 15 activities such as our end of the year family camping trip in June.   
 
Turning in Money 
Money can be turned in at any Troop Meeting leading up to the Spaghetti Dinner.  Please put your money in 
an envelope and place a sales tally slip in the envelope indicating the number of tickets sold and total 
donation amount.  This will help us determine how much food to prepare. Write your name on the outside of 
the envelope, along with the total amount of money being turned in. All money should be in by the last troop 
meeting (April 29th) before the dinner on May 3rd. 
 
Ticket Quantity 
To start, each scout will receive 25 tickets.  More tickets are always available from Joanna Hill 
(joannahill1776@gmail.com). Each scout will also receive a few sales tally slips to fill out when turning in 
money. Please note that the physical tickets are for those paying with cash or check only. Those paying with 
a credit card will be sent an email confirmation. 
 
Prizes 
For those scouts participating in high adventure trips/summer camp, earnings over $500 can be split 50/50 
with the Troop and applied to help offset the cost. 
 
If everyone reaches their sales goal, the troop will sponsor an ice cream party for all scouts! 
  

Feel free to send any issues or feedback directly to: Sean Mehner Troop15ECC@gmail.com 
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